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 Aubrey Independent  School 
District 

Memo 
To: AISD Board of Trustees 

From: Karen Wright 

Date: March 21, 2011 

Re: Summer School Approval Request 

This summer, we are offering a tuition-free summer school for Pre-K through 5th grade 

Aubrey ISD students. This program will be held four days a week Monday, June 6, 2011 
through Thursday, July 30, 2011 from 8AM to 3:30 PM.  

 
We are also offering summer school for grades 6-8.  This program requires students to 

pay tuition of $200 to attend.  
 

Thank you. 


